Office of Hon Amy Adams

Member of Parliament for Selwyn
Minister of Justice

Minister for Courts
Minister of Broadcasting
Minister for Communications

3 March 2015 OIA 37

James Russell
Email: fyi-request-2525-0378ebd2@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Russell

Thank you for your correspondence of 25 February 2015 requesting information
under the Official Information Act being:

I would like to know why the Otago Rural Fire Authority is not covered by the Official Information
Act.

Your request has been placed with the Minister Hon Amy Adams for
consideration and response.

Yours sincerely

Swati Bhim
Private Secretary, Justice
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